
Notice of Public Hearing 
Teanaway Solar Reserve Development Agreement 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Kittitas County Board of Commissioners will hold a public 
hearing to consider the Teanaway Solar Reserve Development Agreement requested by 
Teanaway Solar Reserve LLC.  A public hearing will be held before the Kittitas County Board of 
Commissioners on September 21, 2010 beginning at 2:00 pm in the Commissioners Auditorium 
in the Kittitas County Courthouse, 205 West 5th Avenue, Ellensburg, WA 98926. 
 
The Board of County Commissioners may make a final decision upon close of the public hearing 
or continue the public hearing to a specific date and time where they will review the record, 
deliberate and make a final decision. 
 
For additional information please contact Dan Valoff, Kittitas County Community Development 
Services (CDS), 411 N Ruby Street Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926.  Please do not hesitate to 
contact CDS at (509)962-7506 with any questions. 
 
Kittitas County complies with all ADA requirements. 
 
 
 
________________________________________ 
Julie A. Kjorsvik, Clerk of the Board 
 
 
Date: September 7, 2010 
Publish: September 9, 2010, Daily Record, and Northern Kittitas County Tribune 

 
 


